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28th March 2024 

To Our Valued Customer. 

Roadworthiness Inspection (RWI) for Uganda. 
 

The Uganda National Bureau of Standards (UNBS) has appointed Autoterminal Japan Ltd.(ATJ) as an accredited 

inspection company in compliance with Uganda Standard US 845:2017. ATJ will provide inspections in Japan, United 

Arab Emirates, United Kingdom Singapore and South Africa.  

 

UNBS aims to start the Roadworthiness Inspection (RWI) program of used motor vehicles starting 2nd April 2024. 

Subsequently, ATJ will commence inspections starting 2nd April 2024. We will start accepting inspection requests from 

28th March 2024, onwards.  

 

Please see below details in booking your inspection for Uganda.  

1. Submit the Uganda Application Form, fill up the blank form either in excel or PDF file which can be found in our 

ATJ website www.inspections.jp. You can also Download Autoterminal Japan App or register with 

https://inspectionsapp.jp/ to send requests online. Application Form can be submitted to ATJ office either by 

email or fax. 

Email: atjrwi@inspections.jp  

Fax : +81-438-30-7489 

2. Submit the vehicle Export Certificate with your request or 3 working days before the inspection. 

3. Please arrange the payment in advance and send the evidence of your payment by email or fax. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Please note that the second email address of ATJ on the public notice should be read as follows. 

Email: qc@inspections.jp 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Mamoru Fujie 

Chief Executive Officer 

Autoterminal Japan Ltd. 

Country Inspection fee 

(without tax) 

Administration 

fee 

Japan USD95 USD45 

UAE USD80 USD45 

UK USD155 USD45 

Singapore USD155 USD45 

South Africa USD175 USD45 

https://inspectionsapp.jp/
mailto:atjrwi@inspections.jp

